
18/08/2021 

MR Graeme Taylor 
7 / 35 - 37 Ocean AVE 
Newport NSW 2106 
gtaylor356@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Dear Sir Madam,
The revised application should allow Robertson Road to be made into a public thoroughfare 
but I not that access to the building is through Robertson Road.
I believe this application should be rejected and the applicants start again
to ensure the property is reconstructed to allow Newport to have a central plaza.
Regards,
Graeme Taylor 

Sent: 18/08/2021 6:42:57 PM
Subject: Online Submission


